Freedom of Information Act 2000 – Queen’s 90th birthday celebrations
Your request for information has now been considered.  The Council does not hold the following information. 

You asked:

1. The total cost to council budgets of staging the Queens 90th birthday celebrations in Jubilee Square on 12/06/16 

2. The council budgets used to pay for this event and the total amount spent from each one of these. 

Answer: 
The Council does not hold this information.  Therefore this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.

The information will be published on the Council’s Transparency and Open Data webpage as part of £500 spend when the invoices come in.  Therefore this is a refusal in line with section 22 of the Act – information intended for future publication.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk 
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
1st Floor, 16 New Walk
Leicester


LE1 6UB
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

